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of opportunities for school visits, lengthening the time for school visits of up to a week, providing 
health and wellness workshop for newly transitioned students, resume writing, increased special 
education assessments and supports, increased supports for students who are attending school 
remotely, and improved planning to better understand the student’s future goals to better guide their 
Highschool course selection.    

 
 
8.0     Indigenous Language in our Schools  

The Committee discussed the FNMI framework and SGDSB’s commitment to the continued 
enhancement of Ojibway language initiatives.  N. O’Donnell reviewed the current initiatives that 
include the language courses at Marathon High School, Nipigon-Red Rock District High School and 
the 2 courses running at Geraldton Composite High School.  The language is now being imbedded 
in to the Early Years classrooms through literacy.  The committee shared their suggestions on the 
initiatives and ideas to work towards students knowing their language.  


